WALMSLEY CE SCHOOL

BLACKBURN ROAD, EGERTON, BOLTON BL7 9SA TELEPHONE: 01204 332650



Email: office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk

HEADTEACHER: MRS JOANNA ATHERTON

22nd September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Woodland Dates

I am delighted to inform you that we are going to be starting our trips up to the woodland in the coming weeks. To make this possible, we would like to ask for a few parent volunteers from each class to support with the trips up to the woodland to make the time really special for the children. If you feel this is something that you would be able to offer, please email the school office or return the slip at the bottom of this form at your earliest convenience. Staff will then be in touch to discuss this further. The sessions will run in the afternoon.

Could we please ask that children come to school wearing their own clothes on their woodland day that you don't mind them getting dirty and bring with them a pair of wellies and a waterproof coat (labelled with their name). If for any reason we have to cancel a session due to very bad weather, we will let you know when the rescheduled date is.

Class	Date
Rec Octopus	26 th October
Rec Starfish	19 th October
Y1 Clownfish	6 th October
Y1 Pufferfish	13 th October
Y2 Dolphins	5 th October
Y2 Seahorses	12 th October
Y3 Giraffes	9 th October
Y3 Zebras	9 th October
Y4 Koalas	11 th October
Y4 Pandas	11 th October
Y5 Leopards	23 rd October
Y5 Tigers	23 rd October
Y6 Cougars	10 th October
Y6 Panthers	17 th October

Please speak to class teachers if you have any questions.

Kind regards

Mrs Jo Atherton	
Name of child:	class:
I would like to volunteer to help with wood	dland trips for my child's class during the autumn term.
Signed	(parent/carer)





















